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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 8:34 AM


To: Maria Rea


Subject: AMP docs


Attachments: ROC Adaptive Management Plan_04232019.docx; Dave Mooney_ROC edits to CWF


Adaptive Management Plan 20190309 (1) (2).docx; CWF Adaptive Management


Plan.docx


Maria,


Attached are three documents related to AMP.  The first one is what I am working on.  It is definitely a work


in progress but would benefit from your review at this stage.  A short description of each attachment is


described below:


1.  ROC Adaptive Management Plan:  This is the document that I am working from right now.  It is basically


Dave Mooneys edit to the CWF plan to which I added back parts of the CWF plan and added other text to fit


the ROC.  I accepted all of his edit and all of the red-line and comments are my work.  It seemed to be the


cleanest way to work on this.


2.  Dave Mooneys edit to CWF:  I attached this so you could see just how much he edited the CWF plan.


3.  The original CWF AMP:  I attached this for your reference in case you wanted to look at a clean version


of the CWF AMP.


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov
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